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Dear CampMeds Families,  

Welcome to CampMeds 2025! We’re excited to help make medication management easy and efficient for 
your camper. Our team will fill and package your child’s medication, send it directly to camp, and provide 
your camp’s health center with everything needed to safely administer their medications. 

How to Register 

You can register your camper at www.campmeds.com. Registration for Summer 2025 opens on January 1, 
2025. Please note that registration is required each year, so you'll need to complete this process for every 
camper, every summer. Lock in the lowest 2024 rate by signing up before the end of February 2025. Here’s 
a breakdown of the registration fees: 

Date Registration Fee 
January through February $65 per camper 
March through May 15th $85 per camper 
May 16th through August $105 per camper 

 

Prescriptions are not required at the time of registration but must be submitted 30 days prior to the start of 
camp to avoid a late fee and no later than 15 days before camp starts. Medication lists can be updated after 

registration if needed. 

Please note, CampMeds cannot supply the following medications: Avi-Qs, insulin, growth hormone 
injections, injectable medications, birth control, Accutane, Seysara, temperature-sensitive medications or 
supplements (e.g., certain probiotics), and Hiya or other subscription based-supplements.  

If your camper takes any of these medications, please reach out directly to your camp for their policies for 
bringing medications from home.  

Next Steps After Registration 

Once you’ve registered, please contact your camper’s doctor(s) for any required prescriptions.  

Prescriptions must be submitted at least 30 days before camp begins to avoid a late fee and no later 
than 15 days before your session starts. Don’t worry, medications won’t be processed through insurance 
until the first day of camp. 

If your camper’s medication changes between registration and camp, please notify us as soon as possible 
to ensure we have the most up-to-date information. 

Need Help? 

If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to us at info@campmeds.com or call 954-577-0025. Our 
team is here to assist you. You can also visit our comprehensive FAQ section on the website for answers to 
frequently asked questions. 

Thank you for trusting CampMeds with your camper's medication needs. We look forward to working with 
you to ensure a safe and smooth summer! 

Best, 

The CampMeds Team 

http://www.campmeds.com/


To get our lowest rate, $65 per camper, sign up before March 1st. 
After that, rates increase to our regular price of $85 per camper for 
those registering through May 15th, and $105 for any campers who 
sign up on May 16th onward.  

Lock in Last Year’s Rate

Any prescription received less than 30 days before the start of 
camp could result in a late fee.  By registering early, you give 
yourself time to contact your camper’s doctors and have everything 
ready to go. Don’t worry – we won’t fill your prescription until the 
start of camp, so you won’t have any issues with your regular fills

Time for Prescriptions

We understand that children’s medications can change. If your 
camper starts a new medication or changes their dose, you can 
change medication list on campmeds.com or, if you are less than 
30 days before the start of camp, by emailing 
info@campmeds.com. 

Update if Needed



Safety First: We ensure your child gets the 
right medication, dose, and timing—every 
time.

Fewer Questions: Our system reduces 
medication errors, so you can trust your child 
is getting exactly what they need.

Convenient Packaging: Medications that 
need to be taken together are bundled in one 
easy-to-manage, clearly labeled, package.

More Time for Fun: Faster medication 
administration means your child gets back to 
activities quickly.

Portable and Easy: Compact, portable 
packaging makes it easy to bring medications on 
day or overnight trips.

Why Does My Camp 
Partner with CampMeds?
Why Does My Camp 
Partner with CampMeds?



Submitting Prescriptions to CampMeds 

Please provide this information to your camper’s prescribing physicians and make sure all 
prescriptions are sent 30 days before the start of camp to avoid any late fees. If we receive 

prescriptions less than 15 days before the start of camp, we cannot ensure that the 
medications will be sent to camp. 

 

 

CampMeds provides prepackaged medications to children at summer camp through our 
partner pharmacy, Aurora LTC. Campers need a valid prescription on file at Aurora LTC for 
any prescription medication dispensed for camp.  
 

Prescription Submission: 
 Preferred Method: E-Script. 
 Other Options: Fax, email, or mail.  

o An original prescription (either paper or electronic) is required for Schedule 
II controlled substances. 

 
Aurora LTC Pharmacy 
25344 Red Arrow HWY 
Mattawan, MI 49071 
NPI#: 1699340539 
Fax: (888) 498-1343 

 
Important: Ensure you're contacting the Aurora LTC Pharmacy located in Mattawan, 
Michigan, as there are other pharmacies with Aurora in the name. 

Prescription Guidelines:  
 30-Day Increments: Prescriptions must be written for 30-day supplies. 
 Longer Stays: For campers staying more than 30 days, you must provide either a 

refill or a second prescription for an additional 30 days.  
o For Schedule II controlled substances: You need two separate 30-day 

prescriptions for stays over 30 days. 
 Medication List: Make sure all doses and dosing instructions match what appears 

on the CampMeds medication list. If dosages change after registering, update both 
the prescription and the medication list at campmeds.com.  

 Multiple Prescribers: If a camper has more than one prescriber (e.g. pediatrician, 
dermatologist), both must receive a copy of these instructions and submit 
prescriptions.  

 

If you have any questions, contact CampMeds at 954-577-0025 or by emailing 
info@campmeds.com. 


